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June 24, 2022 

Dr. Benjamin Olson 
Vice President of Academics  
Alaska Bible College  
248 E Elmwood Ave 
Palmer, AK  99645 
 
Dear Dr. Olson, 

Congratulations! CAEP leadership has reviewed Alaska Bible College’s Initial Application and supporting 

documents, including the readiness assessment and rationale, and are excited to move forward in the 

accreditation process with the educator preparation provider (EPP) as Eligible for CAEP accreditation. The 

designation of Eligibility authorizes the provider to advise its constituents that it is seeking national accreditation 

through CAEP with a Site Review scheduled in Fall 2025. In addition, the EPP is expected to submit the EPP Annual 

Report and annual membership fee to CAEP to maintain its Eligible status. 

Next steps: 

Contact me to schedule the exact dates of your Fall 2025 Site Review. Once you have confirmed possible dates 

with your state, please reach out to me to schedule the exact dates of your review. Please provide me with 

three possible dates keeping in mind that Site Reviews occur Sunday to Tuesday. This can be completed after 

your Self-Study Report (SSR) template is opened in January 2024. Your SSR will be due nine months before the 

exact dates of your Site Review. 

Until the Site Review and accreditation decision, the provider is required to submit an abridged EPP Annual 

Report, the purpose of which is to ensure your institutional data and contact information is accurate. Emails 

regarding the EPP Annual Report are sent to those people designated as EPP heads and coordinators in AIMS. 

Please ensure this information is consistently updated. 

On behalf of CAEP, I would like to congratulate you and your EPP for reaching this important milestone in the 

accreditation process. Should you have any questions regarding processes and expectations of accreditation, 

please feel free to contact me. We are looking forward to working with you. 

 

Best, 

Ben Frattini 

Senior Accreditation Associate 

Email: ben.frattini@caepnet.org| Phone: 202-753-1667 
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